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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Environmental Overlay Zone Map
Correction Project, Recommended Draft

Dear Council Members, We have reviewed the recommended Environmental Overlay Zone Map as
amended. We support the proposed Overlay Zones for our property as shown to us on this Map App
and as delineated in the attached file ("R312579 from Ezones_TableMaps 1095.pdf"). We do not
support and would object to the older draft that extended the Overlay Zone closer to our home and
out on to 48th Drive as shown in the attached file, "R312579 from Ezones TableMaps 1096.pdf."
These files were provided to us by Mr. Soebbing, City Planner. Cordially, Henry & Yvette
Rodriguez
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